Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 29, 2020, the Board of Physical Therapy Practice, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Patricia Goncalves Leite Rocco. Petitioner seeks a variance or waiver of Rule 64B17-3.001(3)(c)2.a., F.A.C., requiring that a certified copy of the credential evaluation used by the physical therapy licensing board of another state. The evaluation must be on the appropriate coursework tool (CWT) adopted by the Federation of State Boards of Physical Therapy (FSBPT) and reflect the education criteria in place at the time of graduation.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

